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Dear Parents/Carers 

Due to the uncertainty over the Corona virus, the SATs information sessions will not be going ahead 
on Wednesday 25th March.   

Unfortunately, we have also had to make the difficult decision to cancel Booster classes over the 
Easter holidays.   

Instead, all children in Year 6 will be provided with an English revision book and a Maths revision 
book.  Children will be able to work through the books – completing as much work as they can over 
the two weeks of Easter.  

I am sure you will understand that every decision we make is in order to safeguard our pupils and 
staff and minimise risk to health and safety.   

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr D Needham 

Mr Needham 
 
Acting Deputy Headteacher 
 
                                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 


